
 
Town of Rockford May 2023 

After hours contacts:  

Carrie Roecks 509-270-3310   

Dave Thompson 509-291-4716 ext 3 

Rockford Town Hall  20 W Emma Street  509-291-4716      M-F 9am-12pm, 1pm-4pm  

Happy Mother’s Day! 

SV Partners Mobile Food Bank 

Drive-thru distribution at the 

Rockford United Methodist 

Church parking lot. 

Last Thursday of each month 

1:45-2:45pm 

MAYOR: Carrie Roecks                                  

COUNCILMEMBERS: Clint Stevenson  • Micki Harnois • Tim Fricke • Walt Whitman • Kevin Willms 

Town Hall will be closed Monday, May 29th in observance of Memorial Day. 

Garbage service will be delayed because of the holiday.  

Expect garbage pick up to be Wednesday, May 31st. 

ROCKFORD YOUTH BASEBALL 

As mentioned, the youth baseball program has        

another great turnout this year. Please be aware of 

extra activity near the ball fields during the evenings 

in May and June.   

Rockford turns 134 years old on         

May 9th! 

Ball Field Project 

You may have noticed a new fence and backstop were installed at the Ball Field. A     

sizeable donation was made to upgrade the field and the town is working on making it 

playable for our community and ever-growing youth baseball program. Once the youth 

baseball season is over in June, we will remove the infield grass and replace it with a 

sand mixture used for baseball/softball fields. Eventually, as funds allow, dugouts and 

bleachers will be added. We are excited to see so many residents using it already! 

Thank you to everyone who attended/supported the  

Frog Regatta and SE Spokane County Fair Auction 


